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Please vote no as this will hurt working people and this will do nothing to impact global
emissions as Oregon is near the bottom percentage of the total US's emmissions.

I implore you to come up with environmental policies that will help Oregon, like recycling
facilities, hemp production and more.

We can't lose any more timber jobs. Those jobs help our poor with no skills earn family wages
and benefits. My family worked itself out of poverty thanks to the timber industry. Oregon's
poor cannot survive on the meager wages the tourism industry provides. 

Please stop raising taxes on us!

Sincerely,
Cathlene Ripley
Coos Bay, OR
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